Newton School

Coding Club

Hey, Samyak Jain!
Let the drums roll!

Congratulations! We are delighted to offer you the position of
President for your campus.

We welcome you to the community of competitive and fierce
coders where you can represent your college at a global level!

Your energy and passion have proven you the best fit to lead this
global club.

You will be creating a wave of transformation within your college
by establishing a healthy and competitive coding environment
that will catalyze the growth of the students and help them
pursue their dream careers in tech.

This journey will ensure your extensive development by providing
you with an insight into all the aspects of successfully founding
and running a club. It will be the first step towards your successful
tech career!

Regards,
Team Newton School Coding Club
Newton School




